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30 March 1998

Dear Mo

Re: Electoral Issues

We would be grateful for an urgent meeting to discuss proposals for electoral reform.

Yours sincerely

mW

Dr Marjorie Mowlam
Secretary of State for Northern Ireland
Northern Ireland Office
Parliament Buildings
Belfast BT4 3SS
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NORTHERN IRELAND WOMEN'S COALITION 

52 Elmwood Avenue, Belfast, BT9 6AZ 
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